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OTTERBEIN 
  

A Church That 
C.A.R.E.S. 

 

Connecting 
  Affirming 
   Reaching       
     Equipping  
       Sending 
 

146	Leitersburg	Street,	Greencastle,	PA		17225	
	
	



The Lord’s Day 
 

August 4, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is a joy to WORSHIP together at Otterbein today!  We hope you can join others 
from the Greencastle community for an OHW celebration of worship music today at 
the Greencastle High School auditorium.  Large choir with orchestra.  Program is 
called ONE TRUE GOD. (4:00 and 6:45) 
 
*Due to the OHW pageant, there will be no Wednesday evening Bible Study this 
week. 
 

	     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

     
 

 
 
 
 
 

Last Week  
Attendance 211 

General   $    5,130.00 
Missions   $    2,630.00 

Building Fund   $    1,482.00 
Sunday School   $      171.00 

  

August - First Service Ushers 
Bob Stoner – Head Usher 
Dick Bartles 
Lynn Michalsky 
Harold South 
Harold Jones 
 

WELCOME TEAM 
Aug. 4 – Tom & Christopher Keely 
Aug. 11 – Ben & Brock Widder 
Aug. 18 – Scott Garling Family 
Aug. 25 – Gary & Grant Murray 
Sept. 1 – Tom & Christopher Keely 

Prelude	
Songs	of	Praise	
Kids	Korner	
Offering	

Reading	#718	
Hymn	#462	
Bible	Message	
Benediction	

The Altar Flowers are in 
memory of Dennis Tracey’s 
birthday (July 30) from his 
mother, Connie Tracey and 

family. 

 

I lift up my eyes to you whose  
throne is in heaven  

As the eyes of a slave look to the   
hand of their master, 

As the eyes of a maid look to the 
  hand of their mistress,  
So our eyes look to the Lord our 
  God till he shows us his mercy. 
   (Psalm 123) 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:   
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531  
or Melarl@aol.com 
 
 

Tomorrow (10:30) we host an OHW event 
called Good Morning Greencastle.  Music.  
Laughter.  Pictures.  Games.  Fellowship.  
Together.  Hope you can join us and renew 
old friendships or meet some new friends that 

you simply didn’t realize were here! 
 
MORNING OF MUSIC, an OHW event, will be Friday (9:00) at Greencastle 
Presbyterian Church.  Vocal and instrumental. You will be blessed! 

 
THANK YOU   
A note of appreciation from Dennis Leckron to the many 
individuals who prayed for him following his accident and 
broken bones on June 25.  He is recovering well and very grateful 
for your prayers on his behalf.  Not back to golfing. Yet! 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Tara Tracey Amy Fleming & 
Deb MIchalsky 

2nd Nursery Cindy Rawley & 
Sylvia Clement 

Cindy & Kiersten 
Widder 

Acolyte Andrina Murray 1st 
Ben Garrett 2nd 

Josh Rayarao 1st  
Keira Davis 2nd  

Greeters Mark, Sheri & 
Rachel Michalsky 

Judy & Chris 
Bowman 

Prelude Leta Sipes Latasha Davis 

   



 
 

 The new church directory is FINALLY done.  
Thank you for your patience.  There are copies 
available to pick up on the table outside the 
sanctuary.  Your picture and information can 
be updated or added to at any time.  Just send 
the information and/or the digital picture to 
Holly Ressler at facility@greencastleub.org.  
You can also view the directory online or via 
the free mobile app.  Simply go to 
members.instantchurchdirectory.com and 
follow the prompts under “Sign In”.  You must 
use the email address listed in your family 

listing.  This is very secure and can only be accessed by other church 
members.  Any questions, please contact Holly Ressler (301-739-
8063).  Birthdays and anniversaries will be added in the near future. 
 
 
 

Mark your Calendar 
August 17 – BBQ Fundraiser for W.M.F. 
August 22-25 – Missions trip to North Carolina 
 
 
 
 

Janet Thomson is currently in Iowa to receive 
treatment for pancreatic cancer.  Probably remain 
there for a lenghty period of time.  If you would like 
to send her a card, her address is:   

2680 S. Main St. 
Burlington, IA. 52601 


